Employee Plans; Examination
Guidelines

Announcement 97-42

The Internal Revenue Service hg
developed proposed examination guid
lines for employee plans examiners t
use when examining Simplified Em:
ployee Plans (SEPs). The guideline
provide technical background and guic
ance as to issues that should be cons
ered during an examination. The guide
lines are not intended to be all inclusive
and may be modified based on specif
issues encountered by the examine
during the examination.

As with earlier examination guide-
lines, the Service is seeking public com
ments with respect to the propose
examination guidelines pertaining t
Simplified Employee Plans before th
guidelines are finalized in the Interna
Revenue Manual.

A copy of the proposed examinatiol
guidelines for Simplified Employee
Plans may be obtained by submitting
written request to the Internal Revenu
Service: Assistant Commissioner (Err
ployee Plans and Exempt Organiz:
tions), CP:E:EP:FC, 1111 Constitutiol
Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20224
Written comments on the guidelines pe
taining to Simplified Employee Plans
may be submitted on or before July 2¢
1997, to the Internal Revenue Servics
Attention: Assistant Commissioner (Em
ployee Plans and Exempt Organiz:
tions), CP:E:EP:FC, 1111 Constitutiol
Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20224



